
Stage 3 
APPROVED BY 

GOVERNOR 

Applicant Palmer Group 

Use 
Mixed use – commecial, 

residential, retail 

Value $35 million 

Region Western Adelaide 

The Plympton Mixed Use Development was declared as a Major development in May 2007. The 

development involves the construction of a commercial shopping centre and residential apartment 

complex at the corner of Marion Road and Anzac Highway. A total of 108 apartments (26 of which are 

serviced) are proposed to be provided. The development will incorporate the existing Highway 

Hotel. Construction will be undertaken in three stages and be completed by 2021.   
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